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Lee, Chris

From: Montgomery, Kimberly
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 3:54 PM
To: Lee, Chris; Norfolk, Tea
Cc: Montgomery, Kimberly; Black, Tobie; Robinson, Sharon
Subject: staffing reductions impact

Alderwoman Dimitrijevic,  
 
In response to your request for information related to proposed budget cuts.  Currently, Intergovernmental Relations 
does not propose any staffing cuts in the division.  One vacancy currently exists, which IRD is in the process of filling.   
 
The ratio of supervisor to those supervised is 1:3, when fully staffed.  Currently, the ratio is 1:2.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Best,  
Kimberly 
 
Kimberly R Montgomery, Director  
City of Milwaukee, Intergovernmental Relations 
Office 414.286.8564     Cell 414.708.8375 
 
 


